
From: Elly Lynch
To: Dan Comerford
Cc: Chip Block; Richard D. Busto; Marie Rosner; Lisa Hines; Mark Ciarfella
Subject: Jim Matthews - New Chief of Police
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 12:00:13 PM

Hello all,

I am writing to show my support for Jim Matthews to be appointed as the new Chief of Police now that Chief Pruitt
has announced his retirement.  It was brought to my attention today from some neighbors that he is not being
considered for the position.  His dedication and love for our town is always clearly evident and I believe he would
do an outstanding job as Chief.  

Elly Lynch
85 Lighthouse Dr
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